
 
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church  

                             lakeblackhearbaptistchurch.com  
                         9:30/11:00 AM Worship Services 
                               Phil Streetman, Pastor 

     Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

           Sunday, December 27, 2020  
 

 

Prelude                                           Diane Murray & Gail Hammock 

Call to Worship “Do You Hear What I Hear?”   Jack Jones & Choir 

Invocation 

Children’s Message                                                      Denise Bauer 

Special Instrumental Music       Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Welcome & Announcements  

Special “What Child Is This?”                                       Amey Cagle 

Message “Six Miles to Jesus” Matthew 2:1-12 

Decision Hymn  

Benediction 

Postlude                                         Gail Hammock & Diane Murray  

***** 

 

Welcome back to our 26th service inside our sanctuary 

since the pandemic. Thanks to our Deacons, musicians, 

AV Crew, & temp checkers & vocalists for our service 

today! 
 

 
 
 

 
December Deacons of the Month: Jimmy Miller – David Files 

 
 

Dec. 20, 2020 Offering: $4,044.00Worship 
                                                 277.00 Youth  
                                                   29.00 G. Crowe Benevolent Fund 
                                                 605.00 Lottie Moon 
                                           $4,955.00 Total 
 

During this month we are observing the Lottie Moon Christmas 
Offering in support of International Missions. Please pray for our 
International missionaries and give an offering to support their 
work! Our goal is $1,500. We have collected $2,320.00 to date. 
                                  
Christian love & sympathy is extended to Carol Joyner on the 
death of her grandmother, Mrs. Linda Lou Harned. Christian love & 
sympathy is also extended to Joyce Neumans on the death of her 
aunt, Mrs. Norma Jean Saunders. 
 

The Brotherhood invite the men to coffee & a prayer, Tuesday, 
7:15 AM. Social distancing will be observed. 
 

We will begin taking down our Christmas decorations at church on 
Tues., Dec. 29, 9 AM. 
 

Wednesday Night Bible Study & prayer meeting will start at 6 PM 
online. 
 

We wish everyone a happy & holy New Year!!! 
 

Tithes and offerings can be dropped in the box on the table in the 
foyer or mailed to the church at 650 South Coney Road, Cordele, 
GA.  
 

Sunday Worship Services - Thank you for attending & wearing your 
face masks. We will not sing as a congregation this morning due to 
possible risk. Please stay in the sanctuary. Please do not walk 
around the sanctuary greeting people. Please remain in your seats. 
You may use the restrooms in the foyer only. The sanctuary and 
restrooms will be sanitized between services. We ask that you 
follow social distancing guidelines.  


